You are cordially invited to
attend an informal
ceremony
to
commemorate the addition
of the following names to the

Charles Woodward Memorial Room Plaque:

Dr. Robert W.W. Carrall
Dr. E. Henrietta Denovan
Dr. James F. Grant
Dr. Benjamin B. Marr

as pioneer physicians of British Columbia
and the naming of the
Samis Room
in memory of
Bruce C. Samis
former chairman of the
Mr. & Mrs. P.A. Woodward's Foundation

Friday, March 25, 1983
4:00 p.m.

Charles Woodward Memorial Room
Woodward Biomedical Library
University of British Columbia

RSVP

228-3610
228-2675
228-4447



